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Part of 
 

  

Year 5 

Homework Challenge – Summer Term 2 2022 
 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, 

however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 

reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set.  Please submit challenge 

homework on dojo in the corresponding portfolio/activity folder.  
 
 
 

History – The Victorian Era  

Create a project about the 

life of a Victorian child.  

This might be in the form of 

a comic strip, a book, a 

PowerPoint, a diary written 

over several weeks etc.  

Science – Meteorology 

Keep a weather diary over the 

course of a few weeks.   

Be creative with your 

presentation. Google 

‘Weather diaries ks2’ for 

inspiration.  

Geography – Local Study  

 

Research the house you live 

in. How old is it? Has it always 

been a house? How long have 

your family lived in it? 

 

You could present this as a 

poster. 

Music – Dancing in the 

Street  

 

Learn ‘Dancing in the street’ 

or another Motown hit record 

on an instrument of your 

choice.   

Art/DT – Printing   

 

  

Design and/or make a print. 

Think about your target 

audience – who is it for? 

Create an advertising poster 

to try and sell your print in an 

art gallery.  

 

PSHE – Changing Me 

 

 

What do you want to be doing 

in 10 years’ time?  

 

You can present this in any 

way you wish – PowerPoint, 

poster, creative writing, 

letter, diary entry etc.  

 
 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 15th July 2022 and during that week your child will 
get to present their work and for it to be celebrated on ClassDojo.  
 
We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at 
the end of each term. We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 


